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Sunday Bulletin 
Glorify God by loving Christ, loving one another and reaching the world. 

 
 

23 Years of AIC Awana Clubs 
 
You’ve probably heard of AWANA at AIC?  But do you know what it is all about?  The word “Awana” is 
an acrostic for Approved Workmen Are Not Ashamed.  This comes from 2 Tim 2:15 which says: "Do your 
best to present yourself to God as one approved, a workman who does not need to be ashamed and who  
correctly handles the word of truth." 
 
Awana Clubs at AIC is held on Saturdays from September through May each year.  By the grace of God, 
this has been ongoing for the last 23 years.  Last year, at the height of the pandemic, Awana Clubs was 
halted for a few months.  Zoom meetings were arranged and clubbers continued to enjoy Council Time, 
Handbook Time and a modified version of Game Time.  Staying in touch on Zoom became the new norm 
yet club attendance was exceptionally good! Leaders and clubbers were excited to be able to stay in touch  
through virtual meetings. 
 
There are currently a little over 30 clubbers and 
13 leaders attending Awana Clubs.  We would 
like to extend a warm welcome to our AIC 
families to bring their children ages 3 to 12 
to join Awana.  It is our desire to reach boys 
and girls with the gospel of Christ and to train 
them to serve Him.  We would also like to 
invite parents to take part in Awana.  We are in 
need of new leaders and helpers and would 
therefore like to challenge you to consider 
taking the Awana Basic Training so as to 
become a qualified Awana Leader. 
 
You will be amazed at how God changes lives 
through the study and application of His 
Word.  Let Awana Clubs be your chosen 
activity for you and your child(ren) to be 
nurtured through God’s Word! 
 
For further details, please feel free to contact us at the following: 
 
Danny Lee (Commander), e-mail: leesir@mathstudy.hk;  cell: 9303-7383 
 
Carol Chan (TnT Leader), e-mail: saukau62@hotmail.com;  cell: 9673-2973 
 
 
At Alliance International Church we believe the COMMUNITY 
GROUP is the best place for sustained life change to occur. In 
a Community Group, people study God's Word together and 
discuss the issues and challenges of life. It's also where they 
pray, care for one another, and connect on a more personal 
level.  Our Community Groups gather: 

 
• On Hong Kong Island, in Kowloon, and  
   in New Territories 
• In English, Putonghua, and in Tagalog 
• On weekdays and on Saturdays or 
   Sundays   
 

Contact Pastor Stan for more information email: stan@aic.org.hk. 

 


